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Sacred Heart Parish 
 

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Look toward the Lord and be radiant; let your faces not be abashed. 

Today’s Readings: 
 

1st Reading—Isaiah 8:23-9:3|  2nd Reading—1 Corinthians1:10-13, 17| Gospel—Matthew 4:23 
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“Like” Us on Facebook! You can find Sacred Heart on Facebook at: https://
www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/ or search “Sacred Heart Parish Oxford”! 

A New Pastor for Sacred Heart Parish 
 
 

Archbishop Charles Chaput announced several clergy assignment changes on January 13, 2017, including 
the assignment of a new Pastor here to Sacred Heart.  Reverend Michael F. Hennelly will be coming to us 
from Queen of the Universe Parish in Levittown, PA effective January 23rd, 2017.  Please welcome our 
new Pastor when you see him in the coming days! 

 
Eucharistic Adoration 

 
 

“Whenever I go to the chapel, I put myself in the presence of our good Lord, and I say to 
him, “Lord, I am here. Tell me what you would have me to do … And then, I tell God  
everything that is in my heart. I tell him about my pains and joys, and then I listen.  If you 
listen, God will also speak to you.” (St Catherine Laboure). 
 
You, too, can visit with Him during Eucharistic Adoration.  Eucharistic Adoration is open to all and is held 
every Tuesday from 8 am until 7 pm.  Nothing is needed to do this but an open heart to Our Lord Jesus Christ. 

   
We are presently in need of an adorer for 1 pm. 

 
If you are interested in becoming an adorer, or would like more information about Eucharistic Adoration, you may call Joann Di 

Liberto at 610 932 8962 or you may leave your contact information in the steel box, labeled Eucharistic Adoration, in the Nar-

thex (next to the statue of the Sacred Heart) and Joann will contact you.   

Knights of Columbus 
Hoagie Sale 

February 12th, 2017 
 

Proceeds will benefit a Seminary Scholarship established by the Sacred Heart of Jesus, Council 13241 
 

Orders must be received by Sunday, Feb 5th….$6/50/hoagie 
Walk up purchased on February 12th will be $7.50 while supplies last 

 
Turkey or Italian Hoagies available 

 
Please pick up your order forms at the desk in the narthex. 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/


 

 

 
 

Sacred Heart Giving 
January 14th & 15th 

 
Regular $11073.25 

Poor Box   99.00 
 
  

 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

2017 March for Life 
Sacred Heart will provide a bus to the annual March For Life in 

Washington, DC that will leave the Church parking lot at 6:30 am on  
Friday, January 27th, 2016. 

You are asked to bring your own lunch! 
 

Mass for the faithful of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia who are attending the March For Life  
will be celebrated by Archbishop Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M, Cap. at 10:00 am at the  

National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, DC.   
 

The annual March for Life Rally is from noon-1pm on January 27, 2016 and as customary, will be on the 
National Mall.   
 11:45 a.m. Musical Opening  
 12:00 p.m. Rally,  
 1:00 p.m. March,  
 3:00 p.m. (approx) Listen to Silent No More testimonies outside U.S. Supreme Court,  
 3:30 p.m. Visit your Representative or Senator to advocate for life. 

 

Seats are limited; to make your reservation for the trip contact either  
Sheila Hamilton (610)932-9992,email: 7makescircus@gmail.com or  

Dos Leach (610) 932-8878, email: dosleach@zoominternet.net.   
 

We will return to Sacred Heart's parking lot by 7:00 pm.     

Our Lady of Fatima Rosary- The Five First Saturdays Devotion 
 

Did you know that Our Lady of Fatima Rosary is recited every first Saturday of  the month at 4:15 pm at 
Sacred Heart?  All the requirements are readily available to those who wish to partake. 

 

Here’s how to precisely fulfill the Five First Saturdays Devotion as requested by Our Lady of 
Fatima. Our Lady of Fatima Promises all the Graces Necessary for Heaven if a Catholic finishes 
the Five First Saturdays Devotion. 
 

During her July apparition at Fatima, Our Lady said to Lucia, “I shall come to ask... that on the 
First Saturday of every month, Communions of reparation be made in atonement for the sins of 
the world. Tell them that I promise to assist at the hour of death with the graces necessary for 
salvation all those who, in order to make reparation to me, on the First Saturday of five successive 
months, go to confession, receive Holy Communion, say five decades of the Rosary, and keep me 
company for a quarter of an hour, meditating on the fifteen mysteries of the Rosary.” 
 

To those who faithfully follow Our Lady’s requests for the Five First Saturdays, she has made a 
wonderful promise which she, as Mediatrix of All Graces, will certainly fulfill: “I promise to assist at the hour of 
death with the graces necessary for salvation. 

Bereavement Support Group 
 

Meets at Jennersville Regional Hospital, West 
Grove, PA the second and fourth Tuesday of each 
month.  Meetings are held from 6:30—8:00 pm in 
Conference Room A. 
 
For more information contact:  Maris P. Hufnal, 
Chaplain & Bereavement Coordinator, Brandywine 
River Valley Hospice, (610)998-1700 

mailto:dosleach@zoominternet.net
http://www.theimmaculateheart.com/
http://www.theholymass.com/
http://www.themostholyrosary.com/howto.htm


 

 

M i n i s t r i e s  a t  M a s s  

Saturday  January 21, 2017 

  5:00 pm Angelina Zito Young 

  Sunday  January 22, 2017 

   7:45 am Father Lange 

   9:00 am Patrick Cubel 

   10:30 am Elizabeth Rohall 

   12:00 pm The People of Sacred  Heart 

  

Monday  January 23, 2017 

   8:00 am Stephanie Ellis & Family 

Tuesday  January 24, 2017  

   7:00 pm Special Intention 

Wednesday January 25, 2017 

   8:00 am Joseph Cappelli 

Thursday January 26, 2017 

   8:00 am Becky Roberts 

Friday   January 27, 2017 

   8:30 am Devin Kates 

 

Saturday  January 28, 2017 

   5:00 pm  The People of Sacred Heart 

Sunday  January 22, 2017 

   7:45 am Louis Potere 

   9:00 am Becky Roberts  

   10:30 am  John & Catherine Lacek 

   12:00 pm Prudence Guerrera 

M a s s  I n t e n t i o n s  
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK, especially:    Mary Grace Charron, Ruthann Miller, Todd 
Shelly, Lucas Reiner, Cole Brouse, Mark Mettenheimer, Heather Zittle Nardillo, Rev. William 
Lange, Irene Delp, Beth McGrogan, Gregory Trunzo, Carl Jester, Roxanne Magro, Cristen 
Wooleyhan, Kevin Malone, Virginia Basilio, Judy Ivins, Carl H. Burton, Darlene D'Amore, 
Ethan Navarro,  Beth Van Woert, Francis (Hank) Collins, Richard James, and all parishioners 
with special needs.  

 

Please contact the parish office if you would like to add someone to our prayer list.  You may 
resubmit a personõs name anytime through our website,  

www.sacredheart.us or call 610-932-5040.  
 

Any new additions to the sick list will be in the bulletin for one month, then continued on the 
website for our prayers.  Please contact the parish office for  

Saturday, January 28, 2017  
5:00 PM  
EM:  B. Gondol, L. Baggott, J. Gallagher  
Lector: J. Norris 
Altar Server: Trevor, Ethan & Abbey C. 
Music: Amy Murphy / Bob boyle  
Ushers: Beau Jones  
 
Sunday, January 29,  2017  
7:45 AM 
EM:  J. D’Aquanno, P. Kozakowski, J. Mosley  
Lector: R. Angelo  
Altar Server: John P. W., Hannah D., Tim L.  
Music: Quiet Mass  
 
9:00 AM     
EM:  J. Yesilonis, C. Fischel, M. Hampshire 
Lector: W. Bratcher 
Altar Server: Aiden & Liam H., Matthew R.  
Music: Adult Choir / Cathy Grebner  
Ushers: Mark Bradford, Brandon & Lauren Kim, and 
Samuel Hamilton  
 
10:30 AM  
EM:   B. Williams, K. Plakosh, J. Saltysiak 
Lector:  J. Matthews 
Altar Servers:  Brandon S., Parker S. 
Music: Children’s Choir / Cathy Grebner  
Ushers: Catherine L., Jerome Lacek, John Peluchette  
 
12:00 PM  (Both Species) 
EM:   K. Leyman, D. Murphy, D. Alesi,  
 M. Snopkowski, P. Carnevale  
Lector: P. Leyman  
Altar Server: Jonathan F., Natalie K., Danielle S.  
Music: Alexis Witiak / Cathy Grebner  
Ushers: Jack Morrison, Jon Anderson  



 

 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  S c h o o l  

Sacred Heart School News  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacred Heartõs pre kindergarten program offers our youngest learners a quality education in a 
warm and supportive environment that is rich with opportunities. The foundation for each 
childõs future cognitive, physical, social and emotional development is built on the tenet that 
 young children gain knowledge through their play. Our hands on program emphasizes engaging 
 and thought provoking activities that allow each child to explore, experiment and discover  

themselves and the world around them.  
 

We encourage you to consider Catholic education for your children and understand that this requires 
a financial sacrifice. If you are interested, please donõt let tuition be the deciding factor. Forty per-

cent of our families receive some form of financial aid.  
 

Please contact the school at developmentshs@gmail.com or 610-932-3633 to schedule a tour.  
 

Please join us for an Open House on Sunday, January 29th from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
 

Our faculty and staff, along with parents and students, will be available to discuss our 
programs and answer your questions. It is a wonderful opportunity for you to 

 visit the classrooms while touring our beautiful school.  
 

mailto:developmentshs@gmail.com
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Pastor 
Rev. John C. Crowley 

 

WEEKEND ASSISTANTS 

Rev. Joseph Shenosky & Rev. John Franey 

Sacred Heart Parish Office  
Office:   610-932-5040 
  Fax:      610-932-5041 

203 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website:   

www.sacredheart.us 
 

Sacred Heart Parish School  
610-932-3633   

205 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website: 

www.shsoxford.us 

REGISTRATION FOR NEW PARISHIONERS 

If you are new to the parish, we welcome you.  You may come 
as a stranger to us, yet you are known to Our Lord, Jesus 
Christðthere are no strangers in graceðin His name we pray 
you will find peace, hospitality and friendship with us.  You 
are invited to register at Sacred Heart after any Mass on the 
weekend, just stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby. 
 

SACRAMENTS:  Visit our website, 
www.sacredheart.us for the sacrament page and 
information about becoming Catholic, Baptisms, Marriage, 
and PREP.  If you would prefer, you may call the parish 
office at 610-932-5040 for details. 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK  -  If a loved one is 
dealing with a serious illness, it is wise to notify the parish 
office as soon as possible.  This sacrament is intended by the 
Church to be a comfort and strength to people during their 
illness, not to be held out as ñLast Ritesò. 

Have you visited our Welcome Desk in the 
Narthex yet? 

 

Have a question or suggestion? 
Need an appointment or to register as a parishioner? 
Want a Mass Card? 
 

We can do all of these things right from the Narthex 
before and after any Saturday Vigil or Sunday Mass 
you attend. 
 

We know we all have busy schedules, and we want 
the Parish Office to be accessible to you so your 
experience here is pleasant. Please stop by if you 
need any more information about our services and 
what we have to offer !  

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday Vigil at 5:00 pm   
Sunday 

7:45 am, 9:00 am, 10:30 am & 12:00 noon 
 

DAILY 
Monday, Wednesday &  Thursday at 8:00 am 

& Friday 8:30 am 
Tuesday Evening 7:00 pm Mass 

 

Holy Days as announced in the bulletin 
 

Reconciliation   
Saturday at 4:00 — 4:40 pm (and after Mass) 

 

Adoration   
Tuesday 8:00 am-7:00 pm 

 

Rosary   
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday at 7:30 am  

Friday - 8:00 am 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena 
Monday following 8:00 am Mass 

 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
Wednesday following 8:00 am Mass  

 

The Flame of Love of the Immaculate Heart of Mary  

Thursday following the 8:00 am Mass 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Rosary 
First Saturday of month at 4:15 pm 

considered online 

giving?  
   

It is an easy way to set 

your contribution to Sa-

cred Heart Parish. With 

the option to use your 

bank account or the 

credit card of your 

choice, you can sign up 

today. No more pesky 

envelopes, no more 

checkbook or cash, and 

your donations are tied to 

your name for tax purpos-

Have you considered online giving?  
   

It is an easy way to set your contribution to 

Sacred Heart Parish. With the option to use your 

bank account or the credit card of your 

choice, you can sign up today. No more pesky 

envelopes, no more checkbook or cash, and 

your donations are tied to your name for tax 

purposes. You can sign up online, or with our 

paper form as well for sign ups! Questions? Call 

Kaitlyn in the parish office at 610 -932-5040 ext. 

2.    

 
 
Registration is OPEN for our 23

rd
 Annual  

MOM-Heart of the Home Day of Renewal 
 

March 18, 2017 • 9 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.  
Sts. Simon and Jude Meehan Center, West Chester. 
 
Calling moms of all ages and types: new moms, s 
easoned moms, grandmothers, step-mothers. Even if 
you’re not a mom, you are still welcome! Start your  
Lenten season by replenishing your spirit. Come listen 
to two amazing, inspirational morning and afternoon 
speakers Lisa Mladinich and Eleanor Farzetta. See our 
registration form for all details at www.mom-
heartofthehome.org/events.html  
or email Kathy Eckert (eckertkathy@yahoo.net)   


